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ECEC News February 11

ECEC Parent Teacher conferences are coming soon.

Please make sure you have the days marked on your calendar.
March 2, early dismissal at 11:45 a.m.for all early childhood children. A
Teachers will have conferences on Wednesday afternoon, March 2 and March 4. There is no school
on March 4, teachers will be conferencing during the day. If you are unable to attend on March 2 or
March 4, please contact your teacher for other arrangements. Teachers will be posting conference
times for sign ups soon. Only the ECEC campus is closed on March 4.

Feb. 22: 02:22:2022 Fun and Fabulous 2’s Day

We will be celebrating the number #2, students can wear tutus, tube socks, jersey with the #2
or make a shirt with the #2, #22, #222. We will have 2’s parade down the hall and talk about
Noah’s Ark.

Kindergarten - 8th grade Scholarships
The deadline for Kindergarten scholarships is coming up soon. Please use the website link to
get more information. Visit our new website: ttef-stl.org

Enroliment for 2022-2023

Please log in to your FACTS account and re-enroll your child for the 2022-2023 school year or
to continue in the year round program. Feb. 15 the enrollment opens to families outside the 5
HCA parishes and current families. Next year, enrolliment will be limited to specific rooms for
year round and traditional programs, so please consider which program your family will need
and enroll soon.

Subs: We are always looking for substitutes for when staff members are out sick or need days
off. Some days can be planned ahead of time, so it is on your calendar, other times it is a class
in the morning to see if a sub is available. Subs can always say yes or no. If you are interested
or may know someone looking for some occasional work opportunities, please have them
contact the school office, 314-832-4161 or email: Angie Langhauser, preschool@hca-stl.org
Subs do need to complete Protecting God’s Children and a background check completed prior
to working.

Custodial Subs: We are also looking for custodial suba for when Mr. John needs time off. This
would include mopping, cleaning the bathrooms, taking out trash, sweeping and vacuuming.
Times: 2:00-6:00 p.m. Please have them contact the school office, 314-832-4161 or email:
Angie Langhauser, preschool@hca-stl.org

Subs do need to complete Protecting God’s Children and a background check completed prior
to working.
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Upcoming Dates:

Feb. 21 NO School, President’s Day

Feb. 22: 02:22:2022 Fun and Fabulous 2’s Day

Feb. 28: Mask optional start date. See letter from Dr. Mullenschlader sent Feb. 10
March 2 Ash Wednesday

March 2 Early Dismissal 11:45 all children parent teacher conferences

March 4 NO School all children , parent teacher conferences

March 14-18 Spring Break for Traditional School year children.

March 23: Free Vision Screening with Missouri KidSight program

March 27 Uniform Resale from 11-1 at Primary campus cafeteria, donations accepted

Catholic Schools Week

MARVEL
MONDAY
Csw 2022







